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THIS IS AN INFORMATION PAPER
TO:             Members of the Nelson County Board of Education
FROM:       Tim Beck, Director of Elementary Schools
CC:            Anthony Orr, Superintendent
DATE:        December 17, 2013
RE:             Information paper on Consolidated District Improvement Plan (CDIP)
______________________________________________________________________________
SUBJECT:  KDE has required that all school system add a PGES component for full                                                    implementation to the District Improvement Plan (CDIP).  The current addition to the Nelson County plan completes full implementation by Summer of 2014 and satisfies this requirement.  This is an information paper only.

